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The Funky Knuckles Super Awesome Biography: 
The Funky Knuckles is a world-class jazz orchestra made up of genetically-enhanced 
cybernetic supermen. Their mind-blowing rhythms and harmonic complexity will shatter 
your fragile psyche and leave you drowning in a pool of fresh llama milk. The band 
members are as brilliant as they are handsome and have been featured as sidemen 
with Janet Jackson, Stanley Clarke, Larry Carlton, and many others. Recent albums 
have topped the iTunes Jazz charts, and they will be spawning their 4th album in 
November 2019. The Oracle has foretold that this album will revolutionize the sport of 
music for generations to come. This unstoppable crime-fighting squadron will make you 
dance like a kraken on meth before you burst into tears of joy which can be combined 
with powder from a ground-up cobra skull to synthesize the elixir that allows you to pass 
through solid objects. 
 
 
 
Press Bio: 
The Funky Knuckles belong to a new generation of improvising musicians, challenging 
the constraints of genre, but never losing sight of the groove. This is not your typical 
funk band... or jam band... or jazz band. The Funky Knuckles are something different 
entirely. This is the improvised music of the new generation, and it is continuously being 
re-defined, even as it is performed. 
 
In recent years, Texas has gained a reputation as a hotbed for groove-oriented 
improvised music, and The Funky Knuckles have been a part of that movement for over 
a decade. It is a common occurrence to hear world-class musicians sitting in at their 
weekly residency in Dallas, and band members can be  seen as sidemen with Janet 
Jackson, Stanley Clarke, and Larry Carlton. 
 
The Funky Knuckles are releasing their fourth album, “Delicious” in November 2019 on 
Ropeadope, and will be touring domestically around the release. 


